
Please be informed that the academic year for the Commonwealth Scholarships 
will commence in September/October 2026, not September/October 2025 as 
previously stated in the advert published on 31st July 2025.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Notice to All Commonwealth Scholarship Applicants 

            

For any clari�cation, contact us:


